
 

                                  ENDANGERED PERSON ADVISORY 

For further information please contact:      

 

Northwoods Police Department       

314-385-6000 

August 9, 2025 

 

EMPHASIS: Endangered Person Advisory 

State of Missouri Endangered Person Advisory 

The Northwoods Police Department has issued an Endangered Person Advisory for a 

missing person that occurred at 3860 Lucas and Hunt Road, St. Louis, MO at 3:15 PM on 

August 8, 2025. 

Missing Is: 

Jermani Allaya Flewellen, a black female, age 4 

Possible suspects or associates are believed to be: 

 

Lavell Flewellen is a black male, age 24. He is 5 feet 5 inches tall and weighs approximately 

125 pounds. He has black hair and brown eyes and has a dark complexion. He has a tattoo 

of his mother’s name (Christina Flewellen) on his right arm.   

 

The endangered missing person: 

Jermani Allaya Flewellen is a black female, age 4.  She is 3 feet 6 inches tall and weighs 

approximately 36 pounds. She has black hair and brown eyes and has a medium 

complexion. She was last seen wearing a white t-shirt, pink Champion jogging pants and 

white Nike Air Force Ones. Her hair is braided with pink and white beads. 

Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Missing Person:  

The father took the child from her daycare without permission. He refuses to adhere to the 

conditions established by the St. Louis County Courts. 

Anyone seeing the missing person or vehicle, or anyone having any information related to 

the endangered missing person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law 

enforcement agency or call the Northwoods Police Department at 314-385-6000.  

 

(250381741) 

MISSOURI STATE HIGHWAY PATROL 

a division of the 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 



 

 

 

 

 

 


